
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE BALRANALD BEAUTIFICATION 
COMMITTEE HELD AT THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS, ON 3rd 
SEPTEMBER 2014, COMMENCING AT 7:10PM 

 
 
PRESENT: Cr Elaine Campbell, Jill Bath, Marg Vanzanten, Mary Grisdale, Greg 

Camin, Gaye Renfrey, and Karen Norfolk.  
 
APOLOGIES:  Cr Steve O’Halloran (Mayor), Cr Jeff Mannix, Vicki Burke, DID John 

Stevenson and GM Aaron Drenovski.  

  
General Business: 

1. Greg raised the need to replace eight (8) rose plants in the Main St area. The 
Committee moved to have the plants ordered from In The Garden. DID to 
action.  
 

2. A discussion took place in regards to reviewing the Street Tree Management 
Plan. Gaye R passed around two management plans from different councils 
for the Committee to peruse. It was decided that more research into different 
types of trees needs to be done before the next meeting.  
 

3. Jill conveyed that the twin palm tree at the info centre needs a good watering 
and some fertiliser as it is starting to look dry. DID to action.  
 

4. A discussion took place in regards to the Balranald Discovery Centre precinct. 
Cr Campbell conveyed that tenders have been sought for the remaining 
components. Questions were raised in regards to the proposed location of the 
Eagle.  
 

5. Gaye R conveyed the many positive comments in regards to the Balranald 
Caravan Park.  
 

6. Gaye R conveyed comments that the “Welcome to Balranald” signs either 
side of town are quite bland. GM presently formulating a style and timeframe 
for consultation towards new signs.  

 
7. If required the Committee will have a working bee in the Main St before the 5 

Rivers Festival in October.  
   
There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.30pm.           
 
Next Meeting: Wednesday 1st October 2014 at 7pm at Council Chambers.   

 
 


